
 
 
From: Matt Morrissey <  
Sent: Wednesday, January 4, 2023 5:12 PM 
To: Sarah O'Connell <soconnell@kawarthalakes.ca> 
Cc: jaclynrodoSubject: Fw: Cowans Drive / Peace Road - Bus Stop  

 

Hello Sarah  

 

To follow up on the mail/info below I am a parent of three of the kids which use this area as a 

bus stop. 

 

When it is not available the congestion around the area which is quite busy is difficult for us and 

the commuters to manage. 

 

Having the stop moved from this location would be our first priority, however having it cleared 

of snow would be our next best option. 

 

Thank you for any support you can provide. 

 


